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Benha University President inspects Faculty of Education

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]     Prof. Dr. El Sayed Yusuf El Kady, the President of Benha University inspects faculty of Education in presence of Prof. Dr. Ibrahim Foudah - the Faculty dean, Dr. Khaled Esawy - the General coordinator of students’ activities and Mr. Waheed Khalawy, the General Secretary of the University. The University President held a meeting with the Faculty staff and leaderships to discuss several issues which relates to students and alumni and how to help students and prepare them for labor market. He also met several students from different years and listened to their complaints and opinions about studying at the Faculty.    
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